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SWAT Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

3011 Hyder SE, Albuquerque, NM 87106
Wednesday, April 30, 2014
The SWAT Executive Committee meeting convened at 7:05pm.

ATTENDANCE:  Terri Moyers, Steve Yost, Julie Fillinger, Linda Kipp, Christina Parlapiano
APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  After discussion, upon a motion duly made and seconded, the minutes of the March 19, 2014 Executive Committee meeting were approved. 
REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT:   Julie Fillinger, President, spoke with Sharron Nelson (NADAC) to see what can be done to  help NADAC become more popular in the NM area.  Ms. Nelson stated that having local NADAC instruction would help tremendously.  Mrs. Fillinger spoke with Clint Wolfe and Barbara Peterson head trainers of SDOC about starting a NADAC program at that facility.
REPORT OF THE CORRESPONDING SECRETARY:
1.  The Executive Committee received an e-mail from Cheri Williams voicing her support of the voucher proposal.
2. Terri Moyers, Corresponding Secretary, received correspondence from Carol Clay expressing her satisfaction with the voucher proposal. 
3. Terri Moyers also spoken with Any Hartman (USDAA) concerning the USDAA Rocky Mountain Regional and informed him that SWAT will not be hosting the event in 2015.
REPORT OF THE TREASURER:    Linda Kipp, Treasurer, briefed the Executive Committee of the current balance of $24,891.57.  The account has been separated into two categories, “Working Balance” which consists of funds available for use and “Truck/Trailer Fund” which consists of funds to be used on the SWAT truck and trailer.  The “Working Balance” is currently $14,891.57 and the “Truck/Trailer Fund” is currently $10,000.00.
REPORT OF THE VICE PRESIDENT:  None
REPORTS OF THE COMMITTEES:  

1. NADAC:  
a. Size of the Trial:  The NADAC trial has 22 handlers entered.
b. Readiness of the Trial:  The NADAC trial is ready to go on.
2. June USDAA Planning:  The Executive Committee thought that Ellen Rowe might need some assistance with course building due to the large number of courses.  Christina Parlapiano, Recording Secretary, will check with her about having some assistance.
3. June AKC Planning:  The premium for the June AKC trial is currently available.  
4. September AKC Planning:  Steve Yost, Vice President, sent in a check to AKC for this trial.  The check was lost by AKC but has since been found.  This trial is fully staffed and ready to go.
5. November USDAA Planning:  Terri Moyers, Corresponding Secretary, informed the Executive Committee that a Chief Course Builder is still needed.
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
1. Voucher Policy Proposal:  Linda Kipp, Treasurer, gave an overview of the voucher proposal as it now stands.
2. Silent Auction:  It was discussed that SWAT will have the equipment available to view at the USDAA June trial.  
3. Nominating Committee:  The Executive Committee agreed that they would like the chair of this committee to be someone who is active in SWAT and participates in SWAT trials.  The Executive Committee would like this committee to consist of three individuals. 
NEW BUSINESS: 
1. Roles and Responsibility of Site Coordinator:  It was discussed that the site coordinator needs to have specific items such as parking in the contract when working with different facilities.  These items must be in writing to prevent confusion when it comes time to hold a trial at a facility.
2. 2015 Show Schedule:  Postponed

3. Executive Committee Meeting Dates.  The Executive Committee will look at having another general membership meeting in July or August.
FUTURE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING DATE:  It was discussed by the Executive Committee that the next meeting be held at 7:00pm, Thursday May 29, 2014 at the home of Terri Moyers.

The meeting of the SWAT Executive Committee was adjourned at 8:42pm, Wednesday, April 30, 2014.

